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Statement On Operation Sindoor 
 
The All India Peace and Solidarity Organisation (AIPSO) notes the recent military 
operation carried out by Indian armed forces targeting terrorist training camps across 
the border in Pakistan. We commend the professionalism and precision of the Indian 
forces in neutralising threats that endanger the lives of Indian citizens. The targeting 
of terror infrastructure is a necessary step in safeguarding national security and 
maintaining internal peace. 
 
 AIPSO reiterates that the long-term solution to peace in South Asia lies in 
addressing the root causes of conflict. The destruction of terror camps is a setback 
to forces of violence. Lasting peace will require sustained efforts to dismantle the 
networks of extremism and their ideological backers. 
 
We call upon Pakistan to take credible and verifiable action against terror groups 
operating from its soil and to cooperate fully in regional peace efforts. AIPSO urges 
the Government of India to continue its commitment to peace and diplomacy, even 
as it remains firm in defending the country against terrorist threats. 
 
In this moment, AIPSO stands with the people of India in our collective desire for 
security, harmony, and peaceful coexistence. We call on peace movements, 
democratic forces, and civil society on both sides of the border to reject terrorism 
and communal hatred, and to work towards a future in South Asia that is free from 
violence 
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